E2BARA
February 2021

To: Our business partners

Notice of suspension of manufacture and sale

Greetings and best wishes.

We are grateful for your loyal patronage over the years.

Please note that despite our efforts to strive to maintain the quality and stable supply of the products
noted below, in consideration of various factors, we have decided to suspend their manufacture and
sale under the conditions described below.

We ask for your kind understanding on this matter and look forward to serving you once again in the

future.

Details are as follows.

1. Products subject to suspension of manufacture and sale

New complete sets of our Single-Suction and Cantilever Centrifugal Fan ( Model No.6 or less )
Note: This includes products referred to as New Three Ace No.2 - 6 but not general-purpose fans

manufactured at our Kunimi Factory.

2. Excluded products

We will continue to supply the following products included among the suspended products above:
1) All replacement parts for installed equipment
2) Replacement products identical to installed equipment
3) Custom-designed products, such as gas blowers, products using special materials, and products

for high temperature use at 300° C or higher
3. Future handling of products subject to suspension
In the case that only one of multiple units is a suspended product and in other such cases, if the

customer prefers that we supply all units, we will propose all units by bundling products from other

manufacturers.



4. Interim measures and period

Subject to the final deadline for new order placement indicated below, we will continue to handle
cases in which customers require interim measures for various reasons: for example, having already
issued quotes externally for which it would be difficult at this time to switch to other vendors.

Deadline: Through April 30, 2021

Note: Please contact the sales division if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely yours,

Kazuhiro NAGAOKA

President & Representative Director

EBARA FAN & BLOWER CO., LTD.



